
Flower Arranging Group Report: 
 

The 10 flower arrangers in the group generously provide and fund 

beautiful arrangements in St George’s Church on a rota throughout 

the year, usually working in pairs. Several experienced members have 

retired during the past year and new people of all abilities, 

particularly younger people, are very welcome to join us. 

 

The group enjoys coming together to decorate the church for the 

main festivals in the church year. On these occasions we appeal for 

donations to pay for flowers and supplies.  Prices of flowers and 

floral supplies have increased considerably over the past few years 

and donations have not kept up. It has become a struggle to provide 

the sort of displays we would wish. We appreciate the money which 

the PCC has recently allocated for floral decorations which will make 

a big difference. 

 

Fiona Eve and Michelle Rigby  
 


